7/20/2022
Hello Gate City Community!

| hope this email finds you enjoying the long, warm, sunny days that summer is
affording us this year! It's hard to believe that the time has already come to begin
thinking about a return to school. The Gate City Team is busy preparing to make
2022-23 the best year yet!

Below you will find a link to the teacher area of our website where you will find teacher
welcome letters, supply lists, and wishlists for our classrooms:

In the next several weeks leading up to school you can expect frequent communication
from us regarding lunches, procedures, carpools and much more!

Please do not hesitate, as always, to contact me with any questions.

The best is yet to come,

Jenn Blanchette

Director


https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/30193320/gccsanh.org?p=eyJzIjoiUEx6UTRnTHhiNHY1WEdCR2R4MEVXNnFJeTZBIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDE5MzMyMCxcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2djY3Nhbmgub3JnXFxcL291ci10ZWFjaGVyc1wiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjE4MTRiODVkMWEwMjRiMDFhMmNhZjE5MmYwNjgyZmQyXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiOGYxMTgzZjQ3MDJmYzI0NzhjYjdmODFiYTgzNzBlOTc3NWE3ZjAwN1wiXX0ifQ

Aug 10, 2022

Good afternoon Gate City Families,

We are gearing up for a fantastic year! The school is buzzing with preparation and
passion. As part of our planning, we need to hear from you. At the link below you will
find a form that will gather important information from you about many things: carpools,
bussing, fees, volunteering, donations and more! Please complete the form by no later
than August 19th.

Find the link to the form HERE:

As always, please contact me with any questions.

Onward and upward,

Jenn Blanchette

Director, GCCSA

September 8, 2022
Hello Fabulous Families!

We had our first Community Meeting yesterday! It was wonderful to have the entire community
together! We had a guest artist, our very own Mr. Caleb Swann, who visited us virtually from an artist
residency he is participating in. Mr. Swann is our tech teacher, but he is also an extraordinarily gifted
photographer. We were the very first ones to see some of his art. What a unique gift!

The first days of school have been filled with building community and fostering a positive learning
environment. We are also practicing procedures as a whole school. New procedures take time to
learn, including dismissal.

| thought that | would take this opportunity to offer a few notes about dismissal that will help us to
execute the process quickly and safely:

Please form a single line upon entering the parking lot. Unless you have to enter the school, all
dismissing families/drivers are expected to wait in the line rather than parking elsewhere.
If you are altering the dismissal plan for your child on a given day, please notify the office by 2:30pm.
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https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/30193320/forms.gle?p=eyJzIjoiOS1ZY2I3ZkxNTnVla3drU0ZSX1FmVjZuQmhRIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDE5MzMyMCxcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2Zvcm1zLmdsZVxcXC8yUDI2WUFNNnZjaGNobkMzOVwiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjMwNzY0NzJhNzNiYzRhYTJiMDM2ZmM0OTk2NTAzODRiXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiN2E0NWIyMWI3Y2FmMTY0YzBhM2M1ZmMzNzBlYjgxYmMzZDhlN2NlMFwiXX0ifQ

